
“Therefore pray 

the Lord of the 

harvest to send 

out laborers into 

his harvest.”            

Matthew 9:38 

 

How You Can Make A 

Difference… 

 Pray 
 Pray for all of the suffering 

children across the world.  

And pray that God will 

continue to use TTWM to 

meet their needs.  

 Pray for the safety and 

protection of our children 

and personnel in WestAfrica 

during the Ebola outbreak. 

 Pray that the Lord will 

provide the funds for the 

School at Agape Christian 

Mission. 

 Financial Needs 
o Please continue to be in 

prayer for the everyday 

financial needs to run the 

ministry. 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

“Therefore pray the Lord of the harvest to send out laborers into his harvest.”            Matthew 9:38 

 
 
 

Oswald Chambers, in today's devotion, reminded me that we are to look for our Lord in 

our clouds.  In fact, in scripture clouds are always associated with His presence.  

Nahum 1:3 says, "The clouds are the dust of His feet."  Often we tend to get 

discouraged by clouds instead of looking for our Lord in them.  I need this reminder 

many times when things are not happening as fast as I would like to see them happen; 

or when funds are not coming at the pace I had hoped they would.  It is in these times I 

must realize that our Lord is the One in control and as Beth Moore once said, 

"Sometimes we have to wait on that terrible five letter word, 'later'." Lots of great 

things are happening through TTWM, thanks to your faithful prayers and financial 

support.  In spite of the Ebola outbreak in Liberia and the many deaths associated with 

it, our work there continues on very well.  Our project director, David Cooper, has been 

in contact with all of our partners and personnel and they have reported that the 

outbreak has not affected any of our children or workers in the country.  We are 

keeping all of the children restricted to our compounds only for safety precautions.   

Please continue to pray that this Ebola outbreak will be contained.  The work on the 

dorm at Bellemu is complete and we will have pictures in the very near future.  All the 

ministries in all the countries in which we work report good progress and minimal 

problems as of this date.  The work in India has been progressing at a slow pace due to 

political unrest and weather.  It is, however, now back on track and we are seeing the 

new champion's home in Hyderabad beginning to rise out of the ground.  Praise the 

Lord.  I would request that you be especially in prayer for a corporate sponsor or an 

individual that can sponsor at least 135 of the 150 children that will occupy the home 

upon completion.  When the home is ready the funds for food, clothes, education, and 

basic needs must be in place as well for the children.  These funds are supplied through our Child Sponsorship Program at 

$25.00 per month per child.  Help us pray for that need.  The time is fast approaching. On the thought of funding TTWM, 

any of you who purchase items on line at Amazon, can sign up at smile.amazon.com, search for TTWM, Todd, NC and 

designate it as your charity of choice and .05% of all your purchases will be directed to us at no additional cost to you.   

Again, thanks for your support.  The greatest support you can give is prayers.  We treasure that above all else.  May you be 

blessed and His Kingdom come. 

 

Until all hear, 

Homer                                 
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There are hundreds of children that desperately need  

your Sponsorship.  For only $25 per month you can make  

a difference in the life of a precious child. 

 

To those that sponsor a child through TTWM, 

 thank you so much for making a difference! 

 

 
 

Child Sponsorship Program 
         Touching the World…One Child at a Time 
 

 

http://smile.amazon.com/

